
•  According to Arizona Taxpayer Ruling TPR-
95-11, enrolled members of the SRPMIC do 
NOT pay Arizona state tax (TPT-currently at 
6.3%) at this location on the SRPMIC. 

•  This state administered exemption only 
applies to State & County TPT. Community 
Members ARE still subject to the SRPMIC 
TPT rate of 1.75%. 

•  This exemption only applies to enrolled 
members of SRPMIC and NOT all Native 
American customers.

•  Qualified customers need to complete 
the Arizona Form 5000 with their relevant 
information, including their Tribal ID# in 
Section C. They also check exemption 
#12 and sign the form. Your business may 
have a shorter streamlined version of this 
exemption form which can also be used.

•  Enrolled members of the SRPMIC are 
aware that they can activate tax exemption 
by showing their tribal ID when making 
purchases within the SRPMIC.

•  When a guest says, “Can I use my tribal ID?” 
or “Can I use my tax exempt?” they are asking 
for this policy to be implemented and are 
accustomed to presenting their tribal ID.

•  Your business is both aware of this policy 
and has a procedure in place for this 
accommodation. If you are unaware of this 
policy, please ask your immediate supervisor.

We appreciate your customer service in 
supporting the Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian 
Community members and for being a part of 
the economic successes of our Community.
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The Salt River Indian Community 
(SRPMIC) operates like any other 
city/municipality, collecting taxes 
for public services.


